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26" January 2010
Our: SEA/INT 9.2

Att: Gillian Christians

Department of Agriculture, Forestry and Fisheries
Directorate Bio-Safety

Room 422

Harvest House

30 Hamilton Street

Arcadia

Pretoria

Importation of Genetically Modified Crops to Swaziland

We acknowledge receipt of your email pertaining to importation of Genetically Modified Organism to
Swaziland. Swaziland has adopted a precautionary approach to GMO issues. Qur legislation is presently
being debated in parliament; in that case GMO importation is not allowed to Swaziland.

Concerning food aid the Swaziland Environment Authority recommend that such consignment be milled
by the donor agency prior 1o im portation to Swaziland.

We look forward to your cooperation.

Yours sincerely

D. Vilakati

EXECUTIVE D TOR



